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Mumbai Metro Rail Corporation Limited which is implementing Colaba-Bandra- And-
heri Metro Line-3 in Mumbai, has invited proposals for Appointment of Internal Auditor 
to the Company for the Financial Year 2016-17. The following changes being announced 
by way of this Corrigendum are to be noted:
1. Partial modification in Request For Proposal: Refer MMRC official website
	 www.mmrcl.com for revised Request For Proposal (RFP).
2. The Last date of submission of application: 28th June 2016.

Mumbai Metro Rail Corporation limited
(A JVcompany of Govt. of India and Govt. of Maharashtra)
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CORRIGENDUM - 1
Reference : Appointment of Internal Auditor tender dated 25th May, 2016

Place : Mumbai
Date  : 17/06/2016


